
Next week at St. Luke’s - 4 June – 10 June
Today	 After service	 Refreshments and fellowship� Church House 
	 After service	 Confirmation conversations� Library

Mon.	 11:30am	 Bible Study� Boardroom 
5 June

Tue.	 9:15am	 Matins (Morning Prayer)� Quire 
6 June

Wed.	 9:15am	 Matins (Morning Prayer)� Quire 
7 June	 10:00am	 Cancer Support Group� Whale Lounge 
	 11:30am	 Meditation� Quire 
	 12:00noon	 Deadline for pew leaflet notices

Thu.	 9:15am	 Said Eucharist� Soldiers’ Chapel 
8 June	 10:00am	 Worship Team Meeting� Boardroom

Fri. 
9 June

Sat. 
10 June

Clergy
The Rev. Paul Lampman, Rector 

(Church: 204.452.3679, Cell: 204.898.8038)  paul.lampman@icloud.com
The Rev. Dr. John Wortley (204.275.3908, Cell: 204.801.9321)  myscelus@gmail.com

The Rev. Deacon Maylanne Maybee  mmaybee@ccsonline.ca
The Rev. Dr. Thomas Graham, Emeritus  tgemeritus@shaw.ca

Organist and Choirmaster
Blair Anderson (204.962.0248)  ocm@stlukewinnipeg.com

Organ Scholar
Joseph Thompson (204.996.9808)  organscholar@stlukewinnipeg.com

Lay Readers
Doreen Blackman (204.489.3777)  black09@mymts.net 

Barbara Calder (204.453.9219)  bccalder@mts.net 
Susan Roe-Finlay (204.783.3357)  sroefin@gmail.com 

Manasah Mkhabela (204.261.6345)  mkhabela@dal.ca 
Linda Sherrett (204.489.1247)  lindasherrett@mymts.net 
Sheila Welbergen (204.837.6343)  stwelbergen@shaw.ca

Rector’s Warden - Manasah Mkhabela (204.261.6345)  mkhabela@dal.ca
People’s Warden - Arnold Goetz (204.453.9219)  arnold.goetz@mts.net
Deputy Warden - Bill Brant (204.878.3135)  bill.brant@wspgroup.com

Treasurer - George Baldwin  George.Baldwin@umr.umanitoba.ca

130 Nassau Street North, Winnipeg, MB  R3L 2H1 
Parish Office: 204.452.3609 • Fax: 204.474.1790 

stluke@shaw.ca • www.stlukewinnipeg.com 
Office Hours: Monday–Friday, 9:00–noon

Notices
Summer Refreshment Hosts - 

Anyone interested in serving cookies and iced tea 
after worship this July or August, please contact 

Barbara Calder - 204.453.9219 or bccalder@mts.net.

Bible Study - 
Mondays at 11:30 am in the boardroom. 

All are welcome.

Royal Canadian College of Organists presents 
Organized Crime 

an organ duo in concert at St. Luke’s 
on Wednesday 28 June at 7:00 pm. 

Organized Crime is a comedy routine, somewhat like 
“Phyllis Diller meets Victor Borge on the organ bench.” 

Organized Crime was created by two young, talented and precocious 
organists: Sarah Svendsen and Rachel Mahon who dare to go where no 
organist has gone before. The evening will be filled with crazy antics, 

hilarious props, tongue-in-cheek commentary, and brilliant organ playing 
- 4 hands and 4 feet at the same time. Duo versions of Disney tunes, 

operatic tunes, and some of the top hits of the organ repertoire 
are likely to be featured. This is a family-friendly show and one that is sure 
to appeal to all generations. Check out the Organized Crime Duo web site: 

http://www.organizedcrimeduo.com for more. 
Tickets available at McNally Robinson and in limited numbers at the door. 

Tickets: Adults $20, Students with a student card: $10, under 12: Free.

Please include the following people in your prayers:
Parishioners:

Stephanie Hempel, Harold Christie, Cathy and Bruce Jones, 
Louise Johnson, Sylvia Coulombe, Amy Watson, Barbara Fisher, 

Nancy D., Valerie Hill, Christine Ball, Mary Jane Smith, 
Carolyn Mosher, Sophia, Esther McCubbin, Sasha, Barry Casey, 
Marilyn Pearson, Thomas and Sharilyn, Morgana and Tom, Jim, 

Shirley and Neil Almdal.

Friends and Family:
Rhonda, Cate L., Keith Tinsley, Tammy Coulombe, Sandy, 
Marilyn S., Shirley and Fred G., Aaron B. and his family, 

Ted and John,  Alaine Carlton, Maryanne, Marianne Wilde, 
Sophie Sytnyk, Larry and Marigold, Judy and Rick, Adrian W., 

Cliff, Claude and Janice, Rick Farr, Darryl S., Everett Lampman , 
Jim M., Lar, Pierrette, Audra L., Trish I., Ernest Skublics,  

Tricia, Jackie H.


